
 

 

10th District Junior Livestock Auction Committee, Inc. 
1712 Fairlane Road, Yreka, CA 96097 
PHONE (530) 340-3054   FAX (530) 842-4724 

The 2022 Siskiyou Golden Fair is quickly approaching and our junior exhibitors have been working hard preparing their 
livestock for show at this year's fair. The annual 10th District Junior Livestock Auction will be held, Saturday, August 13th, 
2022 at 6:00 p.m., and Sunday, August 14th, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 

 Enclosed you will find an “AGREEMENT TO OBTAIN BID NUMBER AND BID ON LIVESTOCK.” Please read 
over this agreement, sign and present it at the livestock office on the day of the auction; where you will be 
presented your buyer number.  If you are unable to attend the auction and would like an agent to buy on your 
behalf, please sign the agreement and fill out the agent information section of the agreement.  Give the 
agreement to your agent so he or she can obtain your bidder number on the day of the auction. 

 Please come early and enjoy the complimentary buyer’s festivities:  Hors d’oeuvre social on Saturday at 5:00 
p.m., sponsored by the 10th District JLAC, Inc.; or the buyer’s breakfast on Sunday from 8-9:30 a.m., sponsored 
by Raley's and Siskiyou County Farm Bureau.   

 Sunday admission into the fair is free for everyone. In your buyer’s packet you will receive two tickets for 
entrance into the fair on Saturday. 

 Hogs, Goats & Lambs – processing facilities available for you to choose from this year for your cut and wrap 
services: 

o Siskiyou Distributing, Yreka, CA 

o Shasta Valley Meat, Montague, CA 

 Steers – processing facilities available for you to choose from this year for your cut and wrap services: 

o Siskiyou Distributing, Yreka, CA 

o Shasta Valley Meat, Montague, CA 

o 5 Mary’s Custom Meat Company, Fort Jones, CA 

 Turkeys – cut and wrap services provided by Rockside Ranch, Etna, CA. 

 Processing arrangements for rabbits and chickens are the responsibility of the seller. 

 Checks are to be made payable to 10th District JLAC.  We are accepting VISA and Master Card again this year 
to make it more convenient for our buyers 

 The Junior Livestock Auction Committee adopted a Carcass Donation Policy in 2009, information for this 
program is provided on the back side of this letter. 

The 2021 auction sold 235 lots between live and silent auction items and grossed $1,129,963, we thank you as buyers for 
helping us to fulfill our mission of promoting agriculture while supporting our local youth.  This year the auction 
committee’s fair improvement project was an extension and updated plumbing to the existing wash racks.  These projects 
are costly, but the money left after expenses of the annual auction are put back into the livestock facilities at the 
fairgrounds for future generations.  Thank you for your continued support. 

If you have questions regarding this year’s auction, or any other matters that have been presented before you please free 
to contact any member of our auction committee.  We hope to see you at the auction. 

 

Sincerely, 

10th District Junior Livestock Auction Committee 


